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November 12, 2021 

Ms. Jodi Schreiber 
Fremont Paving & Redi-Mix, Inc. 
839 Mackenzie Ave. 
Cañon City, CO 81212 

Re: Penrose Pit, Permit No. M-1987-131;  
 Amendment 3 (AM-03) Fifth Decision Date Extension Approval  
 
Dear Ms. Schreiber, 
 
On November 11, 2021 the Division received an emailed request to extend the decision date for the 
subject Amendment to January 28, 2022.  The Division hereby approves your request.    

Please be aware January 28th is the 365th day after the Division deemed your amendment application 
complete for the purpose of filing and that we cannot extend a decision date beyond the 365th day.  
Any additional extension would need to be approved by the Mined Land Reclamation Board on or 
before their January 19 – 20, 2022 scheduled hearing.  Also, January 28th is the decision date, not 
the due date for the adequacy response.  The Division will need time to review your adequacy 
responses prior to issuing a decision.  We would ask that your adequacy response be received no 
later than January 14, 2021. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 328-5229. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
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